
 

  

 

Dated: October 26, 2024 

 
To, 
Listing Department 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra East, Mumbai – 400051 

NSE Symbol – HARIOMPIPE 

 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001 
 
BSE Scrip Code – 543517 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Sub: Outcome of the Board Meeting held on October 26, 2024. 
 

This is in continuation of our letter dated October 19, 2024. In terms of Regulation 30 read with Regulation 33 
of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended, read with the 
related circulars and notifications, we hereby inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company at its 
meeting held today i.e., on Saturday, October 26, 2024, has inter-alia considered and approved: 
 

1. The Unaudited Financial Results of the Company for the quarter and half year ended September 30, 2024, 
as recommended by the Audit Committee of the Company, along with the Limited Review Report issued by 
the Statutory Auditors, as required under Regulation 33 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 is enclosed as 
‘Annexure’;   
 

The Board Meeting commenced at 1:15 pm (IST) and concluded at 03:15 pm (IST). 
 

The aforesaid documents are also available on the Company’s website: https://www.hariompipes.com/ 
 

Please take the above information on record. 
 
Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 

 

For Hariom Pipe Industries Limited 

 
Rekha Singh 
Company Secretary & Compliance officer 
M. No: A33986 
 
 
Encl: a/a 

https://www.hariompipes.com/











